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*further information to follow 

Events coming up this half term: 

19+20 Oct Parents Evening* 

22 Oct   Finish for half term 

1   Nov   Back in School 

5  Nov   PTA Autumn Fest 3.30-4.30pm * 
 

Please contact the school office if you would 

like to come into school and listen to 

children reading in KS1. 

A request to parents for  

Forest School 

Any unwanted pallets for 

building dens would be great 

please just pop them over the 

fence in the Forest School 

Area. Thank you. 

Star Award Assembly for KS2 Thursday  

Our “Star” children this week are: 

Year RP – Rowan Mackie, Teddie Williamson 

Year RB – Arlow Evans, Edith Krasij 

Year 1/2B – Anya Cunningham, Kian Metcalfe 

Year 1/2ES – Henry Chang, Leo Weatherby 

Year 1/2GH – Ernest Cunnington, Andre 

Golebiewski 

Hope parents enjoyed watching their 

children receiving their Star Awards this 

week. Well done children!  

 

 

Zoom Parents Evenings 19th & 20th October 

Appointments are now available to book. 

A link for the form has been sent out on your 

child’s class Dojo/Tapestry. 

This has to be booked online and the form will 

close on Wednesday 13th October and allocated 

times will be sent out via Dojo/Tapestry 

message on Friday 15th October. 

Times available: 

Tuesday 19th October – 3.30pm-6.00pm 

Tuesday 20th October – 3.30pm-6.00pm 

 

 

The School Parliament Learning Committee 

took your harvest gifts to the Oasis Centre 

and went round the centre to see what happens 

to them and learnt all about the charity work 

they do. They had a great time and came home 

with a goodie bag each. 


